
Electrifying Women: Source Packs 

Source type: Letters 

These three letters between two women are from the Women’s Engineering Society (WES) 

archives held at the ​Institution of Engineering and Technology​ (IET) (IET Archives reference: 

NAEST 92/04/08/i). 

 

WES was founded in the UK in 1919 to further women’s role in engineering and to protect 

the jobs that were gained for women in World War One. Find more information about the 

founding of WES ​here​.  

 

The three letters are selected from the correspondence of ​Lady Katharine Parsons​ from 

March 1919 – June 1919, while she was setting up WES.  

 

One of her letters is to ​Caroline Haslett​, who was the first secretary of WES, then recently 

appointed by Lady Parsons; Haslett would go on to play a major role in WES’s history. The 

other two letters are unsigned carbon copies of letters from Haslett to Lady Parsons.  

 

Questions to consider: 

1. What is the content of the three letters? Why were they written?  

2. What is their tone? Is there a difference between how Lady Parsons writes and how 

Caroline Haslett does? 

3. What impression do you get about the relationship between the two women?  

4. What can you learn about the early stages of the founding of WES in 1919? 

5. More generally, what might these letters tell us about women’s place in engineering 

in the UK in the early 20​th​ century?  
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https://www.theiet.org/publishing/library-archives/the-iet-archives/
https://www.theiet.org/publishing/library-archives/the-iet-archives/online-exhibitions/women-and-engineering/history-of-the-womens-engineering-society/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Katharine_Parsons
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Caroline_Haslett


Letter 1: Caroline Haslett to Lady Katharine Parsons, 23​rd​ May 1919. 
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Letter 2: Lady Katharine Parsons to Caroline Haslet, May 24​th​ 1919.  
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Transcription of Letter 2 (please send any suggestions to improve this transcription 

to ​electrifyingwomen@gmail.com​) 

 

Station: Knowesgate 

Telegrams: Kirkwhelpington 

May 24​th​ [1919]    Ray Demesne, Kirkwhelpington,  Northumberland 

Dear Miss Haslett. I quite approve of the draft form  you sent me. Letter from Miss Green. 

Have not received it. 

I send you letters from [Mrs O Shady] 

I will you take a copy and return them to me. 

I think the N.E.C. [North East Coast Institution of Engineers and Shipbuilders] summer 

meeting will help our Society... [Try and ask?] Lots of Women. 

Would you like to come?  I will pay fares [fees?] etc but cannot put you up.  

I did not know they wished to [have?]  so good a discussion on my wretched paper. I have 

given them a lot of names. 

You could write the Station Hotel for a room. 

I too cannot get members at present, but feel convinced there is a future. 

The N.E.C. Institution of Eng[ineers[, Shipbuilders. 

Bolbec Hall, Westgate Road, Newcastle upon Tyne. 

Secretary Fraser Smith Esq. 

Write and ask for programme etc  

K Parsons  
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Letter 3: Caroline Haslett to Lady Katharine Parsons, 26​th​ May 1919.  
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